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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Tuesday 18th April 2006
Question No 14
Question:
Cllr E Maloney
"To ask the Manager if any company within the Tallaght area is being investigated in relation to WEEE Directive by failing to display a notice indicating that its prices include a payment to the recycling fund."
Reply:
There is no company within the Tallaght area under investigation in relation to the WEEE Directive at present. The Council’s Enforcement Staff are monitoring the situation on an ongoing basis.
